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MILC Program Deadline Approaching 
(KLZA) The Richardson County Farm Service Agency sign-up for Mile Income Loss Contract
benefits is September 30th.  
    Legislation has not been enacted to extend the MILC program past September 30th.  MILC
compensates dairy producers when domestic milk prices fall below a specified level.
    For more information on the MILC program contact the Richardson County FSA office at
402-245-2401.  
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